April 25, 1956

Dr. Howard Reid Craig New York Academy of Medicine 2 East 103 Street New York 29, N. Y.

Dear Dr. Craig:

It is with deep regret that I must state that I am scheduled to attend a meeting as a delegate to a Methodist Church conference in Miami, Florida, beginning May 1st. On May 3rd I am to conduct a meeting of a Health Commission, of which I am Chairman, which is very important at that Convention. It will therefore be very important at that to be present for the awarding of Certificates of Fellowship. I would like to request, therefore, that the Certificate be presented in absentia and mailed to me at my Chicago address.

The Section in which I should like to be enrolled is the Section on Internal Medicine.

With sincerest regards, I am

Yours very truly,

Leonidas N. Berry, M.D.

LHB/va